WRENINGHAM

MARDLE

A bi-monthly Newsletter Produced by The Village Hall Management Committee Charity No: 284991

No: 159

FEBRUARY/MARCH 2008

From The Chairman,

The leak in the kitchen has now been repaired but before we can put the flooring back we need to dry everywhere out. The current damp atmosphere is not making that an easy task so it will be a while before everything is complete.

However, the hall is still functioning and on 29th February we are organising a "Leap Day Quiz and Chips". The quiz starts at 8 pm but get there in time to order your supper. Entrance is £2.50 per person (plus food). Everybody is welcome – come on your own or bring a team.

We are planning a village "Open Gardens" event to take place on Sunday 22nd June. If you would like to open your garden, or discuss what is involved, please contact me. The first meeting of the organising working party will take place on Wednesday 30th January at 7.30 pm at the home of Val Keel, Atherstone House, Wymondham Road. If you would like to joint this group please feel free to attend this first meeting but should you not be able to make this meeting, again let me know of your interest and we will advise you of subsequent meetings.

Christine Minns (01508 488123)

WRENINGHAM SOCIAL CLUB

Please note that there will NOT be any Social Club on Thurs 14th or Fri 15th February, as Ashwren Players will be using the Margaret Preston room throughout the pantomime week.

Membership renewals are due on 1st January at £2.00 per adult and 50p for juniors (8 - 16)'s). Renewals can be completed by leaving the subscription together with your membership number with the bar staff on a Social Club evening.

Anybody wishing to join for the first time can pick up an application form from behind the bar, do call in for a drink and collect a form one club night, which is on Thursday and Friday evenings from 8 pm in the Margaret Preston room. The entrance is off the main car park towards the back of the hall. We hope to see you all soon.

Blood Donating -	- Wymondham Cen	tral Hall
Tues 5 th Feb.	13.00 - 15.30;	17.00 -

1 ues 5 Feb.13.00 - 15.30;17.00 - 19.00Tues. 26th Feb.13.00 - 15.30;17.00 - 19.00

Wreningham Parish Council

01508 489544 Chairman - Sheldon Durant 01508 489228 Clerk - Chrissie Baldwin

Address: Woodlace Cottage, Mill Lane Wreningham, Norwich, NR16 1AN

The next Parish Council meeting will be on Tuesday 18th March in the Margaret Preston room at 7.30 pm



All Saints Church

Mothering Sunday - 2nd March – there will be a Family Service led by the Methodist Minister starting at 10.30 am. This service is aimed at families. Children of all ages are welcome. During the service flowers will be provided for children to give to "mother". We look forward to seeing you.

Church Flowers – A big "Thank you" to all the ladies who have arranged flowers in the church during the last year. The new rota will commence after Easter and Sue will be contacting last years' arrangers in due course. If there are any other ladies or gentlemen who enjoy flower arranging and would like to help, please contact Sue Sayers on 01508 489654 to have a chat and find out what is involved.

Our thanks to Sue for her work in organising the flower rota and seeing that the flowers are regularly watered and always looking their best.

Church Wardens

Found – on the footpath at the back of The Poplars – a back door/shed key. If you think that it may be yours contact Jayne McDaid on 01508 481798

WHAT'S ON

Short Mat Bowls

Every Thursday at 7.30 pm. New players are welcome. Call in any Thursday for details or a chance to have a go.

Dumplin' Country

Sunday 10th February – Darren Busby (Adm £3.50) Sunday 9th March –Henry Smith's Country Dreams (Adm £5.00)

Everybody Welcome - Doors open 1 pm. - music 2 pm - 5pm Hot & Cold Food/Hot Drinks/Licensed Bar/Good Raffle

Dances to 60's bands - in aid of hall funds

Dancing to live music mainly from the 50's, 60's, 70's and some good music to jive too, or come and just sit and listen to the bands.

Saturday 15th March – "The Yarebeats" - 8 pm – midnight.

Flower Club
Thursday 28th February

Doors open at 1.30 pm – Visitors always welcome

Ashwren Players presents "Aladdin" by Norman Robbins

Thurs 14th, Fri 15th, Sat 16th February at 7.30 pm matinee on Sat 16th at 2 pm.

See the enclosed flyer for details.